West Alabama Bank

It’s your bank.”

March 27, 2020

To Our Valued West Alabama Bank Customers,

Thank you for your continued patience, understanding and cooperation during these unprecedented circumstances. As
part of our response to COVID-19, we are continually monitoring the situation to provide the best service to meet all of

your financial needs. The health and safety of our customers and employees is our top priority and we are committed to
protecting all of those around us.

Our drive-thru windows remain open during normal business hours to serve you. If you need access to our lobby, please
contact your local office and we will do our best to accommodate you. As a reminder, we offer several ways to access
your accounts and meet your banking needs without visiting a branch. Visit our website wabt.com to learn more about
our many convenient services.

Despite the uncertainty and confusion of these trying days, we know that we will overcome this challenge together. We
appreciate your business and please know that we are here for you!

Yours Truly,
Wlin. £ ?fo%y

William R. “Rob” Finney

President & CEO


www.wabt.com

